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10th June 1929.

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of the Sth June.
I am directed to say that Bedford College will be glad
to recelive the Nightingale Scholar or Scholars elected
to come to Bedford College for the year 1929-30,
provided that they do not require instruction of a kind
we are not able to give.

Yours truly,

Secretary.

“:'.H. Bonm‘cart'r’ ant’
Secretary of the Nightingale Furd,
7 Cowley Street,

westminster, 3.W.1.




